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The Consumer Protection Research Fund is open to all academic researchers and accepts
proposals for randomized evaluations of consumer protection in digital financial services in
lower and lower-middle-income countries in sub-Saharan Africa and Asia. Applicants are
invited to consult this Request for Proposals Overview document to better understand
the policy motivation and research questions acceptable for consideration under this scheme.

This call for proposals has closed as of Friday, August 19, 2022. Thank you to all who
submitted applications. Please contact us with any questions.
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